
 

OPEN HOUSE 
Washington Street Right-of-Way Determination 

Thursday, August 24, 2023 – 3:30 pm to 6:30 pm 
Large Classroom, Duxbury Senior Center, 10 Mayflower Street 

 
The Duxbury Planning Department is conducting an Open House at the Duxbury Senior Center so that residents along 
Washington Street can view the street right-of-way (ROW) layout, make comments, and ask questions. This effort is part 
of a project that was funded by Article 17 of 2022 Annual Town Meeting for the establishment of a public layout for a 
street that has never had a formal ROW created and adopted. In essence, the ROW line of a street is the boundary 
between the public realm and private properties abutting the street. 
 
This Open House is an informal opportunity to come a view the 18 ROW plan panels so that residents that own property 
along Washington Street can see how the ROW has been developed and determine if you have any questions, 
comments, or concerns about the draft plan. If there are any significant concerns or issues, we can convey these to the 
surveyor, Merrill Engineers and Land Surveyors, who can help address your issue. Following this, the ROW plan will be 
reviewed by Town Counsel and then formally adopted by the Selectboard. Once this plan has been adopted, the Town 
can proceed with the remainder of the Article 17 work designing sidewalk projects in the corridor for a Complete Streets 
grant application in October. 
 
If you have any questions about the open house, please contact Planning Director Christopher Ryan at cryan@duxbury-
ma.gov or 781-934-1100 x.5475 anytime. 
 

 

NOTE: If you cannot make this Open House, we will have the plan set available online along with a pdf comment 

form at: https://www.town.duxbury.ma.us/planning-department/pages/complete-streets-program  
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